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Hey, it's Velvet again, and I've got some thrilling news to share with all my amazing

supporters! Something incredible might just be on the horizon for the UCC, and I can

hardly contain my excitement!

**A Japanese Star Joins the Fray**

You heard that right! I've been in touch with

an Instagram sensation from Japan,

someone who's not just famous but

incredibly talented. While I can't spill all the

beans just yet, I can tell you that this

stunning model shares the same

voluptuous body type as me. Yep! We’re

gonna need some bigger bras!

This isn't just about breaking boundaries in

the UCC; it's about celebrating diversity and

showcasing the power of curvaceous girls

in the world of MMA. It's a testament to

the fact that anyone, from any background,

can pursue their passions and dreams.



**Stay Tuned for the Big Boob Reveal**

I know you're all eager to find out more

about this exciting development, but I'll have

to ask you to hold on just a little longer.

We're keeping some details under wraps

for now, but trust me, it's all going to be

worth the wait!

So, keep your eyes on my social media

channels and the UCC website for

updates. There's an epic journey ahead,

and I can't wait to share it with all of you.

Let's make history together!

Stay fabulous,

Velvet 💫🥊👑


